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Please support SB544. We must reduce single use consumption and the best way to 

do this is at it's source. We see the amount of trash created from single use plastics 

on the side of the road, in our neighborhoods, and on our beaches and parks. 

Oregon has always been at the forefront of cleaning up single use bottles (bottle bill) 

and we should be doing the same for other single use plastics. Slowing down the 

source is the best solution. 


